
ATTENDING CLASSES ON THE PUSULA PLATFORM 

 

 

Attention all students! 

The School of Foreign Languages Preparatory Class lessons, starting on 7 October 2024, will 

be held 4 days face to face and 1 day online (via the Zoom platform). The online classes, which 

are part of our hybrid education model, will be delivered on pusula.beykent.edu.tr.  

In order to join the online classes, which appear as “Zoom” in your course timetables, on 

pusula.beykent.edu.tr, you need to:  

1- log in topusula.beykent.edu.tr with your username and password for the Student Information 

System (OBS) or your e-Government credentials. 

2- You should select the level you are studying at (Step 1, 2, 3 etc.), click on the week of the 

lesson and find the virtual class created with the name of your class and instructor. Then, you 

need to join the class by clicking the Join Class (“Derse Katıl”) button. 

If you have any problems logging in to the Pusula system, you can send an e-mail to 

helpme@beykent.edu.tr to get support.  Students who cannot attend the courses starting on 7 

October 2024 due to problems logging in to the Pusula system will be marked as absent, and 

they will have full responsibility for their absence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

https://pusula.beykent.edu.tr/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
file:///C:/Users/esraaksakal/Downloads/helpme@beykent.edu.tr

